AUGLAIZE COUNTY

Engineering Department
P.0. Box 59 =
1014 S. Blackhoof Street
Wapakoneta, Ohio 45895

TELEHONE 419-739-6520

FAX 419-739-6521 Douglas Redrefiant
Email: augcoeng@augeoeng.com COUNTY ENGINEER

November 9, 2006

In Re: Flood Plain Certification/Determination
: FIRM map # 39011C0105C

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is in response to a request for verifying that the new/proposed
development at Glacier Hill Lakes will be according to the local flood plain management
plan. Based upon FIRM map # 390011C0105C, it shows that the 100-year flood zone A
stops just north of Pusheta Rd., which is north of the proposed improvement. Therefore,
based upon the FEMA mapping system the proposed site is not subject to the 100-year
flood. However, this letter is not suggesting that the site may or may not be subject to
localized flooding in any event. Should the owner wish to have more investigation done
as to the possibility of localized flooding, they should contact a surveyor or engineer to
do a more in-depth study of the site. If you have any questions in regards to this letter
feel free to contact our office at 419-739-6520.

Doubias Reirfart, P.E. P.S.
Auglaize County Engineer
Auglaize County Flood Plain Coordinator
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11675 Wapak-Freyburg Rd.
Wapakoneta, Ohio 45895

RE: Flood Plain Information
To whom it may concern,

Due to a construction addition at Glacier Hill Lakes, located
in the East 1/2 of the N.E.1/4 of Section 15, Pusheta Township,
Auglaize County, Ohio, inquiry was made by Glacier Hills Lakes as
to the flood plain status of this area as determined by the Federal
Emergency Management Agency.

There i1s no map issued by FEMA for the area in question
therefore indicating that the property is in Zone X. (Not in a
flood plain) The map adjacent to the north of this property
also indicates no flood plain south of Pusheta Road. This map
number is 39011C0105 C Effective Date: September 6, 1989.

If you have any further questions give us a call at the

above number. Thank you.

Sincerely:

Sty A

Larry McLean
Auglaize Co.Engr.Office



